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Max Overland

Subject: Upper Guadalupe Flood Control

From: Junlong Zhao <junlongzhao@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 1:28 AM 
To: Board of Directors <board@valleywater.org> 
Subject: Upper Guadalupe Flood Control 
 
*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear Valley Water District Board Members, 
 
I am writing to express my concern regarding recent rumors about potential plans to divert funding 
allocated for the Upper Guadalupe flood improvements. These improvements, particularly at the 
Lelong site and other key locations along the Guadalupe River, are crucial for the safety and well-
being of our community. 
 
The dedicated funding for these projects ensures that we can effectively manage flood risks, protect 
properties, and safeguard the lives of residents in the area. Diverting these funds could jeopardize the 
progress we have made and delay critical improvements that are necessary for our community's 
resilience against flooding. 
 
I urge you to keep the funding for the Upper Guadalupe intact. These projects are vital for our 
community, and any diversion of funds could have serious consequences for our flood management 
efforts. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued commitment to the safety and well-
being of our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Junlong Zhao 
San Jose, CA 95125 
408-390-0768 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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